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Of the eight states (along with the District of Columbia) that conduct all elections by 

mail, Oregon was the first by many years. Citizen initiative started the process, with 

our legislature enacting the Vote by Mail statute in 1998. Implementation began in 

2000. Oregon has been a leader in the Vote by Mail movement, and has had 25 

years of smooth going, essentially fraud-free elections which enable more citizens to 

vote. There is no reason to change what is working so well!  


